
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Interlocal Agreement for Cooperative Purchasing Program 

DEPARTMENT: Fire 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Consider approval of an intrerlocal agreement with the North Texas Share program.   

 BACKGROUND: 

The North Central Texas Council of Government (NCTCOG) has developed a cooperative purchasing program that 
would allow the City Stephenville to take advantage of contracts from multiple markets.  Participating agencies 
will be able to share existing contracts and save time as well as benefit from larger agency volume pricing. The 
contract will not be required to be renewed, and can be terminated by participants with notice.     

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

None 

 ALTERNATIVES 

1. Not enter into the agreement 
 


